
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
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Southwest District 

13051 North Telecom Parkway #101 
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926 

Ron DeSantis 
Governor 

 
Alexis A. Lambert 

Secretary 

April 18, 2025 
 
 
Ben Greenlee, Terminal Manager 
4045 Old Tampa Hwy 
Lakeland, Florida 33811 
Ben.Greenlee@knighttrans.com 
 
Re: Compliance Assistance Offer – Closure Letter  
 Facility EPA ID: FLR000262584 
 Polk County 
 
Dear Mr. Greenlee: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) conducted a hazardous waste 
compliance inspection of the above-referenced facility on February 19, 2025.  Based on the 
information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was determined to be in 
compliance.  Any non-compliance items which may have been identified at the time of the 
inspection have been resolved.   
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Warren McNelley at (813) 470-5869 or via e-mail at 
Warren.McNelley@FloridaDEP.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
M. Brandon Miller, C.W.E. 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Southwest District 
 
ec: Warren McNelley, DEP-SWD; Warren.McNelley@FloridaDEP.gov   
 M. Brandon Miller, DEP-SWD; Michael.B.Miller@FloridaDEP.gov  
 Roger Reese, Knight Transportation, Roger.Reese@knighttrans.com 
 David Zabel, Knight Transportation, David.Zabel@knighttrans.com     
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